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July 29, 2022 

Dear Friend, 

I hope you are ready to help defeat the “most radical socialist” agenda in America slated for Portland’s 

ballot in November. We all heard what’s at stake in the upcoming election, and we need your help to 

defeat thirteen ballot initiatives that will drastically change the future of Portland. If passed, these 

questions will hurt the hard-working citizens of Portland, including our tipped servers, delivery drivers, 

and the thousands of individuals who get local residents to doctor’s appointments and home safely at 

night by driving for services like Uber and Lyft. All those changes are disguised in a minimum wage ballot 

question that also establishes a new City Department of Labor.  

And that’s just the start. New rules on short-term rentals will further 

complicate a property owner’s ability to earn additional income; 

another ballot question that adds rent control regulations will 

deepen the city’s lack of affordable housing, and yet another could 

limit the number of passengers who can disembark from a cruise 

ship to eat in our local restaurants and shop in our small businesses. 

 There are also at least eight additional questions generated by the controversial Charter Commission 

that will dramatically alter how Portland’s municipal government operates. Put simply, the stakes are 

enormously high.  

Can we count on you to help? The Enough is Enough campaign needs to hit the ground running to break 

through the predicted campaign “noise” during this election cycle and reach voters in a high-turnout 

election.  

Here are the easy steps to make a difference. 

1) Support the campaign by making a financial donation. The faster the campaign collects 

donations the greater impact each dollar will have as the campaign collides with a competitive 

election cycle. Make checks payable to Enough is Enough BQC, PO BOX 495, Portland, Maine 

04112-0495. 

 

2) Identify messengers! Email us a list of individuals that you believe align well with our theme and 

strategy for the campaign. campaign@enoughisenoughportland.com 

 

3) Volunteer to help and join the growing number of people saying Enough is Enough. Also, think 

about friends, neighbors, and especially those directly impacted such as hard-working tipped 

servers who would be terrific messengers on the campaign and help them connect now.  Click 

for a simple link to choose the activities you can best serve. 

 

mailto:campaign@enoughisenoughportland.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSerre1Imiylzk6vxxKiOyNlBVfN_Rc_AEUUKVcBkx4Tcn2-GA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSerre1Imiylzk6vxxKiOyNlBVfN_Rc_AEUUKVcBkx4Tcn2-GA/viewform
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4) Spread the word. During the last push for national initiatives, our friends and neighbors were 

tougher to reach because of the pandemic. Share your concerns, get more people engaged and 

share your good ideas to reach more voters by shooting an email to 

campaign@enoughisenoughportland.com 

I look forward to seeing you again as the Enough is Enough campaign reaches out to all of us for input 

and support. As always, reach out to me with any questions, and thank you for seeing this city is worth 

the fight.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nick Mavodones, Treasurer 

Enough is Enough BQC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Donation Pledge Form 
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Contact Name:________________________________  Cell:____________________________ 
 
Company Name: (If Applicable) ___________________________________________________ 
 
Address:__________________________________ City:________________ State:______ Zip: 
___________ 
 
Email:____________________________________ Donation Amount: $____________________ 
 
Make all checks payable to Enough is Enough BQC. PO BOX 495, Portland, ME, 04112-0495 
Personal and corporate checks accepted.  
 

       Please send me an invoice.              Check enclosed.  
 

Donation Levels 
 

 
Category   Contribution Ranges 
 
Leadership Circle  $25,000-$50,000+   
 
Portland Defender  $10,000-$24,900   
 
Grassroots Circle  Up to $5,000   
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


